
January 2009 Processing Schedule 
 
 

January 1 — The financial markets will be closed on Thursday, January 1, 2009, 
because of the New Year’s holiday.  Because January 1 is a Federal holiday, the TSP 
will also be closed.  Transactions that would have been processed Thursday night 
(January 1) will be processed Friday night (January 2), at Friday’s closing share 
prices. 
 
January 2 — Because January 4, 2009, falls on a Sunday, monthly payments 
scheduled to be disbursed on that day will be disbursed on Friday, January 2, 2009. 
 
January 19 — The financial markets will be closed on Monday, January 19, in 
observance of the Martin Luther King, Jr. holiday. Consequently, the Thrift Savings 
Plan will also be closed. Transactions that would have been processed Monday night 
(January 19) will be processed Tuesday night (January 20), at Tuesday's closing 
share prices. 
 
Quarterly Participant Statements — Quarterly participant statements for the period 
October 1, 2008 – December 31, 2008, should be available on this Web site in 
Account Access in early January and will be mailed later in the month to those who 
requested them. 
 
IRS Forms 1099·R — IRS Forms 1099-R, Distribution from Pensions, Annuities, 
Retirement or Profit-Sharing Plans, IRAs, Insurance Contracts, etc. will be posted on 
this Web site and mailed by January 31. 
 
The TSP call centers will be closed on January 1 and January 19. 


